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The following schools are seeking board approval for submission of the following 
grant applications.  
  
HCHS's Band Director is applying to the Breakfast Lions Club for $1,000 to help 
provide scholarship money to help students pay their band fees which allows them 
to stay in the high school band program.  
  
Spottsville Elementary is applying to the Action for Healthy Kids grant program for 
$1,000 to provide incentives and equipment for the after-school "Fitness Club" 
activities.  
  
HCHS and Stephen Haile is applying to the Action for Healthy Kids grant program 
for $1,000 to continue/ expand the intramural program that began in the spring of 
2014.  Funding will provide referees, scrimmage shirts, and awards,  
  
The Thelma B. Johnson Early Learning Center is applying to the Preston Family 
Foundation for $10,000 to provide for the summer Kindergarten Readiness 
Backpacks for all incoming Kindergarten students.  
  
The Thelma B. Johnson Early Learning Center is applying to the Preston Family 
Foundation for $50,000 to continue the tuition scholarship program begun during 
the 2013-14 school year which allows for additional students to attend the 4-year 
old Pre-school Program.   
  
The HCHS Physical Education program is applying to the Preston Family Foundation 
for $20,000 to purchase fitness equipment for their weight room which will benefit 
both students and staff.  
  
Thanks 
Nancy Satterfield  
 


